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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY - REGION II
290 BROADWAY

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10007-1866

DocID 80401

August 8, 1995

Dear Liaison Group Officer:

Enclosed, please find a copy of the most recently published
update on EPA's Hudson River PCB ReassessmentjRI/FS. Since our
mailing list is very large, you may receive this publication a
few days before the rest of the Liaison Groupjmembership and the
general mailing list. I

Though bulk mailing will be done over the course of this and next
week, we felt it was important that those whojhave taken a most
active role in the public participation aspect of this project
receive the update as soon as possible. If you have any
questions or need more information, please contact me at 212/637-
3672. Thank you for your continued interest cooperation in this
matter. ;

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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